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LAC STE. ANNE COUNTY ISSUES UPDATE 
REGARDING ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

STRUCTURE ISSUES

Sangudo, Alberta, Wednesday, April 14, 2021 – Lac Ste. Anne County continues with its measures to ensure that 
they have a quality Administration Building to support the important services the County delivers and that the interests 
of residents and ratepayers are addressed.

Structural investigations and development of solution options are continuing.

The County’s lawsuit against the parties involved in the project execution, design, and construction of the Administration 
Building is also progressing. As previously reported, based on the advice of the County’s legal counsel handling the 
lawsuit limited information can be shared until the lawsuit is concluded.

Lac Ste. Anne County Council and Administration continue to sincerely thank ratepayers for their understanding as we 
work to bring this matter to conclusion. The County will provide periodic updates on the matter on its website and social 
media channels.
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